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Comments: Town of Crested Butte comment on the Forest Plan Revision

 

Dear GMUG Forest Planning Team,

 

 

 

Thank you for beginning the Forest Plan Revision process and for the opportunity to provide public comment.

Please see the attached letter from the Crested Butte Town Council. I will be mailing a hard copy of the letter to

your office today as well. The Town would like to remain involved in the plan revision process and asks you to

consider including us as a cooperating agency.

 

 

 

Thanks again for your dedication to our forest,

 

 

 

Hilary Henry

 

Open Space/Creative District Coordinator

 

Town of Crested Butte

 

(970) 349-5338


